05.2023

Dear River District Alliance,

Thank you for your invitation to join The River District Alliance. Our Homeowner Association
is excited to accept your invitation and become a part of this larger alliance consisting of
neighborhood and homeowner associations.

We believe that being a part of this alliance will allow us to collaborate with other
associations, share resources, and have a stronger voice in addressing common issues and
enhancing the quality of life in the area. We are particularly excited about the opportunity
to participate in collaborative projects and attend regular meetings to stay informed on
important neighborhood matters.

Please let us know what further information we need to provide to complete our
participation in the alliance. We look forward to working together with the River District
Alliance and other associations in our area to make our community a better place.

Thank you for the invitation and we look forward to the collaboration.

Sincerely,

Signature: Date:

Printed Name:

Homeowner's Association:




